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Office of the
High Commissioner

C 40557

Advert/limes 

2nd July, 1926*

Dear Dr. Skelton,
I am enclosing you copy of a letter 

which I have received from the "Times". I have 
replied that I was not in a position to give 
any opinion in the matter, but would refer it 
to the proper authorities in Ottawa. I would 
appreciate being advised of the decision of 
the Government in the matter.

Yours sincerely,
i (Sgd) LUCIEN PACAUD.

Secretary.

O.D.Skelton, Ss^«,M.A«
Under-Secretary of State for External Affairs, 

Ottawa, Canada.
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